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Tuesday 30 May 2023 Term 2 Week 6 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Wednesday 31 May 2-6 Field Event Practice 

 FNC Rugby Union 7’s Trials 

 OZGREEN Youth Leading the 

 World Workshop 

Thursday 1 June OZGREEN Youth Leading the 
 World Workshop 
 

 Playgroup 9am 

Friday 2 June FNC Cross Country Carnival 

 Academy for Enterprising Girls 
 Workshop 
 
Wednesday 7 June FNC Dance Festival 

 PSSA Touch Football Gala Day 

Monday 12 June PUBLIC HOLIDAY— 

 NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday 13June— Life Education /Healthy Harold 
Tuesday 27 June 
 

Wednesday 14 June School photos 

Thursday 15 June Netball Gala Day 

 Playgroup 9am 

PRINCIPAL NEWS 

Term 3 has certainly moved ahead quickly, with 
many extra-curricular events and ongoing   
learning in classrooms. Class teachers have been 
working on individual student reports, which will 
be distributed at the end of term 2. They have 
been gathering assessment data, reviewing 
notes on classroom observations and revisiting 
student work samples to ensure that a range of 
data informs their judgement of student     
progress. Early in term 3, we will be offering 
time for ‘learning conversations’ with teachers. 
Teachers look forward to discussing your child’s 
progress with you. Dates will be sent out later 
this term.  

 

Paint Room 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

Several of our students have progressed 
through to the Far North Coast Cross Country 
this Friday. Congratulations to all athletes    
running this week. Good luck in your event. 

This week, 5/6 Jetskis hosted the stage 3    
assembly. I had the privilege of presenting the 
Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) leaders 
with their badges. These students present PBL 
lessons to all classes and with teacher guidance 
discuss what the expected behaviour looks like 
across the school, in all settings. They are doing 
a great job explaining school expectations. 
They are all wonderful role models for their 
peers. Congratulations to the PBL leaders.  

Thank you to the parents and carers who have 
been attending the stage assemblies      
throughout the term. It is lovely to see you   
engaging with the school and celebrating       
student achievements.  

Diana Foley 
PRINCIPAL 

Year 6 Excursion—Canberra 2023 
Students from our school have recently undertaken 
an education tour of the national capital, Canberra. 
Students had the opportunity to participate in a  
variety of educational programs with a focus on 
Australia’s history, culture, heritage and democracy.  
 
The Australian Government recognises the           
importance of all young Australians being able to 
visit the national capital as part of the Civics and 
Citizenship education. To assist families in meeting 
the cost of the excursion the Australia Government 
provides funding of $90 per student under the   
Parliament and Civics Education Rebate program. 
The rebate is paid directly to the school upon     
completion of the excursion, and was factored into 
our excursion budget.   
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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School Photos 

School photos will take place on Wednesday 14th June.  
Envelopes were sent home last week, please return these 
directly to the photographer on the day with the correct 
money enclosed.  Unfortunately, no change will be     
available at the office or the canteen on the day.       
Alternatively you can place your order online, please   
ensure you write the receipt number on the envelope.  
Sibling envelopes are available at the office. 

Sickness 

As winter is approaching colds and flu are starting to 
appear in the school community.  If your child is unwell, 
please keep them home until they are better to prevent 
the spread of these illnesses.  Thank you for your       
assistance in keeping our school community healthy. 

Lost Property 

The lost property tub, located in the foyer of the school 
office, is overflowing.  If your child is missing any items 
please come and check the tub. 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week -  
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

    VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

Volunteers Required 
If you are interested in helping ,  

please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork. 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the canteen only.  
Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 
Please include online payment receipt number on the paper 
bag.  
Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 
Hardship/Flood Fund - Only pre-arranged canteen credit is     
available. Please contact office to arrange.  Minimum $20,       
maximum $100. 
All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class 
and  order details.  

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

Thursday 1 June 

Krystal 

Friday 2 June 

Heather 

Thursday 8 June 

 Volunteers required 

Friday  9 June 

Volunteers required 

    
Sport News 

Soccer Gala Day 

Congratulations to our boys and girls soccer teams 

who were both successful in winning their respective 

PSSA Gala day matches last week at Arkinstall Park, 

South Tweed. Both teams displayed awesome   

sportsmanship, teamwork and skills. Also a big thank 

you to super coach Claude for all his work with   

coaching the girls! Can't wait to see how both these 

teams progress.  Go Kingy!!   

 

 

 

 

Cross Country 

Far North Coast Cross Country is on this Friday (2nd 
June) at Bilambil Jets Rugby League Fields.  The 
event begins at 9.30 and concludes at  approx. 
12.30pm, subject to change.  Students will need to 
arrive by 9.30 to be ready to walk the course at 10am. 
Transport is by private transport. A cake stall and 
BBQ will operate on the day, drinks will also be     

available for sale. CASH only. 

FREE talk with an esafety specialist. 

 

 

Important for every parent/carer to attend K-6 

• Do you know what your children have access to online 

• Do you understand the latest trends 

• Do you know all the latest safety features for phones 
 
Do you know who you can turn to for assistance? 

It is so vital that, if your child has access to electronic    

equipment at home, you come along to have a listen. 

Thursday 8th June at 6pm 
Kingscliff Public School 
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Stage 2 Camp Goodenough 

Notes were sent home earlier in the term and a deposit 
of $50 was due by 16th May. Should you wish your child 
to attend camp this year please return the note and    
deposit ASAP to secure numbers. Thank you.  

Ms McMahon  
STUDENT ATTENDANCE 

 

Reminder, if students are absent from school, the 
parent/carer will receive an automated SMS  
requesting you contact the school via Email, Seesaw or phone to 
provide an explanation for the absence. 

 

 
PBL WINNERS  

Week 6 

Koben  -   K Kookaburras Max  -      K Kookaburras 
Sawyer  -1 Fishies Lily  -        1 Turtles 
Bear  -    3 Black Cockatoos Will   -     3 Black Cockatoos 
Cuba - 6 Gt White Sharks Quahzel - 6 Gt White Sharks 

  

KINETIC BUS LINES 
Bus Incidents 

131500 or www.transport.nsw.gov.au 

(go to: Contact Us, Complaints, Buses) 

Stage 1—Excursion to Kingscliff Fire Station 

 

 
 

 

Stage 1 had a marvellous visit to Kingscliff             

Fire Station last week, as part of their Learning        

Across The Curriculum unit ‘Places and 

Spaces’. 

A big thank you to Kingscliff 347 Fire Station 

Playgroup 

When:  Every Thursday 

Where:  KPS Hall 

Time:  9-10:30am 

If you have a child due to start school in 2024, 

please feel free to join us at one or more of our 

preschool sessions at  playgroup over the year.  

Playgroup is open for  

families with children aged 0-5. 

We look forward to  

seeing you there!  

 

    
 Library News 
 
Last week, all students at Kingscliff Public 
School celebrated National Simultaneous  
Storytime. Every year a picture book, written 
and illustrated by an Australian author and   
illustrator, is read simultaneously in libraries, 
schools, bookshops and many other places 
around the country. On Wednesday, all      
students got to share in a reading of The 
Speedy Sloth, written by Rebecca Young with 
beautiful, vibrant illustrations by Heath 
McKenzie. We also went on a Spike the 
Speedy Sloth Treasure Hunt AND Spike even 
made a guest appearance to say hi to all the 
Kingy kids. What a fun week! 

 

Sally Kershler 
Teacher/Librarian 

PB Member of the Week! 

KIMP News 
 
Some pictures of our week ... 

PB section of the day! 

Lesson of the day! 

CB player of the week! 

CB section of the day! 
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Kingscliff Public School 

  

 

 

 

ADVERTISE HERE 

PH: 02 6674 1467 

 
 

 

  

 

 


